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My Response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference - B0944 - Inchgarth Road

| believe that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons:A new road is badly needed to replace the
existing roads that link the North Deeside Road to Inchgarth Road. The existing roads are dangerous, particularly at the junctions and they are not suitable for the
volume of traffic nor for pedestrians and cyclists. Many people outwith the area use these roads on their way to the Garthdee area and the east of the city or to
the south of the city and to different places on Deeside. The roads beside the bridges are especially risky for families and children accessing the railway line.
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